
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 

MARKET-MAKING OBLIGATIONS 

            

 

The National Treasury today announced that during the holiday period, 

Primary Dealers in RSA Government bonds will be required to quote two-

way prices until 11:00 on 24 and 31 December 2008. 

 

Primary Dealers will not be required to quote two-way prices on  

02 January 2009. 

 
 
For further information please contact Phumzile Maseko on 012 315 5610. 
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